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OUP Summer Internship 
In case you missed last week’s E-news, Oxford University Press is recruiting summer 
helpers for their ELT Department. It’s a great opportunity for Year 1 and 2 English 
majors to gain on-the-job experience in proofreading, editing and material design. 
More details here.  
 

Applications, along with a CV and your preference of team (Primary, Junior Secondary 
or Senior Secondary) should be emailed to hr.hk@oup.com by April 7, 2019. Interviews 
will be conducted in mid-April. 
 
 

Summer programmes with HKMMDA 
Applications are open for summer exchange programmes in Shanghai and Guizhou 
organized by the Hong Kong Multimedia Design Association. These will be eye-
opening experiences for those interested in architecture, multimedia design, the 
creative industry and cultural management. More details here.  

 
 

Capstone presentations 
Final-year students will share the fruit of their hard work and many interesting findings 
and insightful ideas on the evenings of April 10 and 11 (Wednesday, Thursday). Details 
here. See you all there! 
 
 

CENG Poetry Slam 
Everyone is cordially invited to the annual CENG Poetry Slam and celebrate the 
creativity of our first-year students on April 16 (Tuesday) at 2:30pm – 4:00pm in LSK 
LT7. 
 
 

Research and Publications 
Prof. Carmen Lee was one of the invited speakers at the HKU Colloquium on 
Sociolinguistics and the Humanities on March 26, organized by the Society of Fellows 
in the Humanities at the University of Hong Kong. The title of her talk was “Art as 
Curated Texts: Authenticating the #instartist Identity in Social Media.” 
 

Professor Eddie Tay published two poems, “How I Impressed Others with My 
Cantonese” and “Choices,” in World Literature Today. Read them here! 

http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/OUP.pdf
mailto:hr.hk@oup.com
http://www.hkmmda.org/internship
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10SQzON5EYuOzRb2s0BY3hy63g3Ioef8t/view?usp=sharing
https://sofhku.com/2019/03/12/march-26-hku-colloquium-on-sociolinguistics-and-the-humanities/
https://sofhku.com/2019/03/12/march-26-hku-colloquium-on-sociolinguistics-and-the-humanities/
https://www.worldliteraturetoday.org/2019/spring/two-poems-eddie-tay


 

 
 
 

  
 

Outreach 
Professor Julian Lamb and Dr. Suzanne Wong gave a short lecture to 30 secondary 
school students as part of the University’s Taster Fair that took place on March 23 on 
campus. The title was “Old Words and New Words: English at CUHK.”   
 
 

Closure of E-zone on April 8 - 9  
Due to refurbishment work (including wall repainting and carpet replacement) to be 
carried out from April 1 to 9 in E-zone and the corridor, E-zone will be closed on April 
8 and 9 (Monday and Tuesday). We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 

Happy Reading Week! 


